

January 15, 2024

## Dear Client:

It is with great pleasure that we are informing you that Pickart & Associates, P.C. has merged with the accounting firm Wallace Consulting, LLC. Our business location, staff and exemplary service to which you are accustomed will remain the same.

Over the years, it has been our goal to provide our clients with exceptional professional service. In order to expand the array of services that may be offered to our clients we looked toward a larger, highly respected firm that holds the same values as those upon which we have built our business.

Wallace Consulting, LLC is owned by Neal and Teresa Wallace and embraces a tradition of excellent service, in depth expertise, and a welcoming environment for the clients.

You will continue to work with us as well as have the opportunity to meet Neal and Teri, and if needed, other professionals of Wallace Consulting, LLC. We would like to point out that our fee structure will not change and the services that we have provided in the past will also remain the same.

We are grateful for the opportunity to provide you with accounting services as well as for your loyalty throughout the years. We are confident that our new affiliation will bring added value to your accounting and tax needs.

If you have any questions about this announcement and what it will mean for you, we welcome you to contact any of us at (219) 736-2414. We look forward to introducing you to Neal, Teri and the associates of Wallace Consulting, LLC.

Very truly,

Daniel W. Pickart

Dairel L. Prehant